
Submitter: Kiffen  Menendez-Rowland 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Education 

Measure: HB2895 

As a speech-language pathologist who supports students and families across two 

school sites, I encourage the passing of HB 2895. Students with diverse learning 

profiles and support needs deserve equitable access to resources that will directly 

and positively affect long term educational, social, and personal outcomes. 


